
 

 

 

 

 
Cliddesden Primary School 

Headteacher’s Newsletter 
Autumn Term Issue 7 

2nd December 2016 

Dear Parents, Carers and members of the school community 

 

Just a short newsletter today to remind you about some of the events going on over the next 

two weeks at Cliddesden. 

 

 On Monday, 5th December at 6:00pm to 8pm, we will be hosting our annual Salvation Army 

Carol Concert. This is a lovely event that adults and children thoroughly enjoy. You can 

sing traditional carols along with the Salvation Army Brass band and enjoy the warming 

festive refreshments during the interval. The concert raises money through your kind 

donations for the Salvation Army, which goes towards providing a Christmas for the 

homeless and those less fortunate than us in the local area. I hope many families from our 

school can attend. 

 

 Our School Choir will be performing carols at Milestones Museum in the afternoon of 

Wednesday 7th December. Parents and relatives are welcome to come along. 

 

 Friday 9th is the Friends Secret Sale morning. This is a non-uniform day and we ask if the 

children and staff could please dress with a Christmas theme (Christmas jumpers, festive 

colours, tinsel hair accessories etc.) 

 

 Willow and Beech class will be performing their Nativity Play on the 13th and 14th of 

December. Details will be sent out today. 

 

 Don’t forget to come and meet Santa in his grotto on Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th 

after school. Invites have been sent out earlier this week. 

 

 Please join us for some festive carol singing in the school hall on Friday 16th December at 

2:30pm to end the autumn term. 

 

 Please see last week’s newsletter for more details of these and other upcoming events.    

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/virtual-office/newsletters 

 

 There are changes to the school menu for the week beginning 12th December. Monday and 

Friday is normal, Tuesday is Beef Meatballs or Pizza, Wednesday Christmas Lunch and 

Thursday Roast Pork or Bean and Cheese Yorkies. 

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/virtual-office/newsletters


 

 

 

To view diary dates and class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in 

school, view your child’s homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more 

please visit our school website www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

CONTACT US 

 

Cliddesden Primary School, 

Cliddesden, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG25 2QU 

Tel: 01256 321571      Fax: 01256 333628 

Email: adminoffice@cliddesden.hants.sch.uk     

Website: www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk. 

Headteacher: Kenneth Davies 
 

 

 

       
 

 

 

 
 

    

 Well done to our Year 1 and 2 children for an amazing Ukulele concert this morning and 

thank you to Mrs Gent from Hampshire Music Service who has been working with them all 

term. 

 

 Please do not park directly in front of the school gates (opposite in the parking area is 

fine) or the area designated for the bus at any time and remember to give priority to 

pedestrians at all times. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 The report from our recent Ofsted inspection is now official and a hard copy has been 

sent out with the children today to all our families, and is also on our website   

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Kenneth Davies 

Headteacher 

mailto:adminoffice@cliddesden.hants.sch.uk
http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/

